
  ANNEX A 
 

DECISION SESSION -  EXECUTIVE MEMBER FOR CITY STRATEGY 
 

TUESDAY, 1 FEBRUARY 2011 
 

Extract from the DECISIONS 
 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at Executive Member for City 
Strategy Decision Session held on Tuesday, 1 February 2011.  The wording used 
does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
Members are reminded that, should they wish to call in a decision, notice must be 
given to Democracy Support Group no later than 4pm on Thursday 3 February 
2011. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please 
contact Jill Pickering, Democracy Officer (01904) 552061. 
 

4. 20 MPH SPEED LIMITS: YOUR CITY RESULTS AND AN 
UPDATE ON POLICY DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

RESOLVED: That the Executive Member for City Strategy agrees 
to: 

i)  Note the results of the 20mph speed limit 
consultation. 

ii)  Confirm the Councils current policies on setting 
speed limits within the City of York Council 
area. 

iii)  Requests officers to consider how greater 
influence could be given to local communities 
and neighbourhoods in determining the speed 
limits applied to residential streets in their 
areas. 

REASON: To enable a policy on 20mph speed limits to be 
developed in line with amended national 
guidance. 

 


